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IMPORTANT DATES

CONTACT INFO
Principal: Mrs. Huelsman

Email: huelsman@dodgeland.k12.wi.us

Phone: 920.386.4404 ext 1013

February 3 
Seals On Wheels 

February 11 
100th Day of School 

February 13
Pro-Kids Show 

February 14 
Valentine’s Day

February 17
No School - Professional

Development
 

February 19
Parent/Teacher
Conferences 

&&
Referendum Info Night

for Parents 5 PM or 6:30
PM

February 21 
Early Release @ 2:20 PM

Click here for BREAKFAST
MENU

Click here for LUNCH MENU 

FEBRUARY
2025

ATTENDANCE MONTH CHALLENGE:
Awesome Attendance certificates of rates
95% or higher were given to students. More
than 200 awards were given last week! This

month, our classrooms are working on an
attendance challenge. Students who are

present will be able to fill in a letter on the
class chart. When the chart is full, the class

will get a prize! 

 

https://www.dodgeland.k12.wi.us/families/meal-menus.cfm?memberid=922&foodmenu=1&foodmonth=2&foodyear=2025&category770006id=2&weekly=0&weeknumber=1#d770006
https://www.dodgeland.k12.wi.us/families/meal-menus.cfm?memberid=922&foodmenu=1&foodmonth=2&foodyear=2025&category770006id=2&weekly=0&weeknumber=1#d770006
https://www.dodgeland.k12.wi.us/families/meal-menus.cfm?memberid=922&foodmenu=1&foodmonth=2&foodyear=2025&category770006id=1&weekly=0&weeknumber=1#d770006
https://www.dodgeland.k12.wi.us/families/meal-menus.cfm?memberid=922&foodmenu=1&foodmonth=2&foodyear=2025&category770006id=1&weekly=0&weeknumber=1#d770006


harvest of the monthharvest of the month



A message from theA message from the
principalprincipal     

Note from our Special Ed Director
Our district will be participating in the Family Engagement Survey in late

January/early February 2025. All families with children ages 3-17 who
receive special education services through an IEP will be invited to

complete the survey online.
The survey link will be sent to you via email early in 2025. We encourage

you to participate and share your experiences and perspectives. Your
feedback will help us strengthen our partnership with families and improve

the services we provide to children with special needs.
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.

Thank you for your participation!
Jen Johnson
Special Education Director
920-386-8293

Hello Families!
It is shocking how fast time flies and that we are already in semester 2 of the school

year and starting February soon. This time of year can seem long sometimes
because the weather keeps us indoors more often, the sun is somewhat elusive at

times, and for the shortest month of the year it is full of activities both in and out of
school!

This also means that it is very important that students are present for each day so
that they don’t miss a thing! Looking at the calendar for next month, you can see we
have a fun assembly planned (with a free family fun night as well), parent/teacher

conferences, the 100th day of school, and even some special dress up days too!
In addition to all these fun things, we are also working so hard on reading, writing,

math, etc. This is the time of year where we are building on previous learning and
really stretching our brains! Please keep encouraging your child to read at home

and work on their math home connections as well. The more practice they have, the
easier the new learning becomes! When we work together to encourage your

children to work hard, practice often and do their best, they all thrive. Thank you
for your support.

As always, if you have any questions or concerns, don’t hesitate to contact me at
school.

Mrs. Huelsman



How Can I Support? 



Come and Listen 



Learning About Body
Signals



At the end of the first semester, I visited each classroom to award
Awesome Attendance certificates to all students that had a 95% or higher

attendance rate. I gave out more than 200 awards last week! I will be
back at the end of March to hand out more awards. Students that are at or

above 95% or have improved their attendance at that time will be
awarded! I’d love to give out even more certificates!

I know that students get sick and that things come up that are
unavoidable. Just a reminder that our policy on keeping children home
from school from the handbook (pg 24) includes when they exhibit the

following symptoms/situations:
Fever of 100 degrees or more within the past 24 hours
Diarrhea of 3 or more abnormally loose stools within 24 hours
Vomiting during the night or that morning related to stomach flu
Sore throat with fever, redness and/or swollen glands
Appearance/Behavior that is more lethargic, unusually tired, pale,
unusually irritable, etc
On antibiotics less than 24 hours

We don’t want students to spread illnesses to others either. At the same
time, this time of year (and during allergy seasons), sometimes students
have a scratchy throat or have a low level cold/stuffy nose. It is okay to

be in school then. You know your children best, so use your best judgment
so that they are in school the most days possible. If you are unsure,

please let us know. The goal is for students to not miss more than 10 days
of school per year.  

This month, our classrooms are working on an attendance challenge. Each
day that every student in class is present, they will be able to fill in a

letter on the class chart. When the chart is full, the class will get a prize! I
hope I get to visit every one of your students at the end of the month!

Attendance Matters! 



Notifying the School of
Student Absences

This is a friendly reminder to notify the elementary office
if your child is absent from school. We have been told in
the last few months that parents have left us messages

that we did not get in the office. That means that parents
are getting auto calls and emails from us to check on their

status even though they have called. In order to make
sure that we get the messages, please make sure that you

are leaving messages in the correct voicemail box or
emailing the correct address. You can find more

information on our Dodgeland Website by scrolling all
the way to the bottom and clicking on Contact us. Below
are the best ways to contact us about student absences:

Email us at: elattendance@dodgeland.k12.wi.us
Call our main line at (920) 386-4404 and choose
option #1 to leave a message for an elementary
student
Call our main line at (920) 386-4404 and choose
option #5 to leave a message (or talk to Miss Patti)
in the office

Please call before 9:00 AM to ensure attendance
is recorded accurately 

http://dodgeland.k12.wi.us/
mailto:elattendance@dodgeland.k12.wi.us


American Heart Association and the
Kids Heart Challenge

The Kids Heart Challenge starts on Monday, Feb
3. Our school is participating in the fundraising

for the American Heart Association and also
learning about heart health during the next few

weeks. Our Dodgeland Elementary School page is
HERE. This website is where you can sign up and

also learn more about the prizes and goals for the
year. The due date is Friday, February 21! Thank

you for your support!  

Kids Heart Challenge

http://www2.heart.org/goto/dodgelandelementary


National School
Counseling Week: 3-7 


